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March 1, 2020

Maccabi Badminton Administration

Dear Colleagues,

I am writing to you unfortunately with news regarding the Corona Virus that has
effected the world and the State of Isracl.

The Ministry of Health in Israel has put out regulations regarding delegations coming
and going trom Israel, and the Municipal Administration has decided that now until
further notice, we unfortunately have to cancel all delegations coming from oversecas
to Rishon LeZion.

I 'am aware that delegations from overseas are planned to arrive to Rishon LeZion for
the International Badminton Games.

Please convey our regrets to the youngsters and we do hope that when this terrible
virus passes us we will welcome them warmly with open arms.

Wishing all Good Health and our best wishes.

I remain sincerely yours,

udi Gil
eneral Manager
Municipality of Rishon LeZion
Israel
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